From: Caro Mitchell

Sent: Thursday, 29 October 2020 8:15 PM
To: Liquor Commission
Subject: Restrictions in Tennant Creek

Good evening,
Thank you firstly for listening to some of the residents in Tennant creek.
I have lived and worked and raised my family in Tennant creek and been an active resident for over 25 years.

I am always astonished that we are the guinea pigs of the NT, and really has any of it worked to quell the anti social
behaviour? That would be a resounding NO! There will always be the dregs of society that do horrendous acts that
we are all disgusted with! Thirsty Thursday did not work all it did was install an underground grog running ethic!
Have these restrictions done any thing to quell the horrendous acts that have happened in all of Australia let alone
the world NO!

Perhaps a licence for responsible drinkers may be a more humane response! Perhaps an NT GOV overall response to

the housing overcrowding issue may be a better response?
| am obviously only one voice but there are many, more cost efficient fixes other that the hard fast fixes that the

supposed leaders of the Territory have instigated!

Tennant Creek is an amazing place yet we are always tarred with the worst of the worst! Please NT GOV do a longer
Jasting fix for the good people that are here and call this place the best!

Kind Regards
Caroline Mitchell




